
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      April 29, 2009 

 

 

Mr. Jim Owczarski 

Council Administration Manager 

Common Council 

City Hall - Room 205 

 

Dear Mr. Owczarski: 

 

 Please introduce a resolution for immediate adoption for the May 5, 2009 Common 

Council meeting.  The resolution is: 

 

 “Resolution naming the Commissioner of Public Works as the authorized representative 

for the City of Milwaukee for the purpose of filing Safe Drinking Water Loan Fund applications 

with the Department of Natural Resources.” 

 

 Alderman Bauman has agreed to sponsor this resolution. 

 

 Thank you for your assistance in this matter.   

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Carrie M Lewis, Superintendent 

Milwaukee Water Works 

 

 

 

Jeffrey J. Mantes, Commissioner 

Department of Public Works 
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